CITY OF ST. LOUIS

SHEENA HAMILTON LAW DEPARTMENT TISHAURA O. JONES

CITY COUNSELOR 1200 MARKET STREET, ROOM 314 MAYOR
ST. LOUIS, MO 63103-2864 :
(314) 622-3361

October 31, 2022

Hon. Scott S. Harris

Clerk of the Court Supreme Court of the United States
1 First Street, NE

Washington, DC 20543

RE: Request for extension of time to file response to petition
Jatonya Clayborn-Muldrow v. City of St. Louis, et al.
S. Ct. No. 22-193

Mr. Harris:

I am counsel for the respondents in this case. After receiving an extension of time to file her
petition, petitioner filed her petition for a writ of certiorari on August 29, 2022. Respondents filed a
waiver of response on September 28, 2022. I subsequently received your letter dated October 11,
2022 requesting a response to the petition. According to the online docket, a response is currently
due on November 10, 2022. Pursuant to Rule 30.4, respondents respectfully request that the time for
filing a response be extended by 32 days, up to and including December 12, 2022.

This is respondents’ first request for an extension of time. Two amicus curiae briefs were filed in
this matter. An extension of time will permit respondents to sufficiently address the arguments
raised by petitioner and amici, and other issues relevant to the Court’s decision to grant or deny the
petition. No party will be prejudiced by the extension requested herein.

Accordingly, respondents respectfully request that the time for filing a response is extended by 32
days, up to and including December 12, 2022. Counsel for the petitioner, Madeline Meth, has
informed respondents via telephone and email that petitioner does not object to this request.

Reg?st,

na Hamilton
City Counselor

cc: Brian Wolfman and Madeline Meth
600 New Jersey Avenue NW Suite 312, Washington DC 20001



